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Board of Supervisors

County of Santa Cruz

701 Ocean Street

Santa Cruz, California 95060

Deferral of Status Report on Emergency Management Plan

Dear Members of the Board:

On December 15, 1998 your Board received a report on the develop-
ment schedule of the County®s emergency management plan, specifi-
cally the addition of planning elements related to the statewide
Standardized Emergency Management system (SEMS) and crisis/conse-
gquence management. At the time of that report, staff anticipated
that the plan draft would be ready for presentation to Yyour Board
after review by the County Disaster and Operational Area Councils
and the County Administrative Officer.

Due to scheduling and significant workload, additional time will
be necessary to complete the review of the draft plan and incor-
porate the input from all participants. Staff are recommending
that a status report on the plan®s progress be presented to your
Board on or before June 8, 1999.

It is therefore RECOMMENDED that your Board defer the status
report on the local emergency management plan development and
direct the General Services Department - Emergency Services Divi-
sion to return with a further report on or before June 8, 1999.

Very truly vyours, -
‘{\12”\[&/ u\

Roy K. Ho]mberg
General Services Director
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SUSAN A. MAURIELL®®
County Administrative Officer
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